
 
From: Catherine Featherstone   
Sent: 20 March 2023 22:11 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref.: Land East of Maggots End, Manuden 62A/22/0011 OBJECTION 
 
This proposal is simply in the wrong place , it is on good productive agricultural land 
and also in an area of green belt where I have enjoyed walking the footpaths. 
 
The proposal is right on the border of east Herts and far too close to the villages of 
Stocking pelham and Berden. 
 
There are many listed houses which would struggle to get planning permission for a 
garden shed yet this proposal will be totally unsightly and it amazes me that it will 
even be considered. 
 
The fencing will prohibit movement of animals and deer which currently roam free 
from one wood to another. 
 
Traffic in the area would become unbearable and the road network is certainly not 
suitable for a development of this size and number of 44ton lorries 
 
It cannot be construed as temporary and what happens to all the equipment at its 
end of life when it becomes obsolete ( which may be very soon – who has the 
obligation to return it to agricultural land ?  
 
I object most strongly to the application and it should NOT be allowed to go ahead. 
 
Catherine Featherstone  

 




